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September 15, 1972

0i1 Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Letter Dated September 13, 1972
Blackwood & Nichols Company
Northeast Blanco Unit #37
B-6-30N-7W

Dear Mr. A. R. Kendrick,

Please be advised that repairs were made at approximately 11:00 AM
September 15, 1972.

Thank you for the reference of needed repairs.

Yours very truly,
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H. A. SCHULZE
SUP'T FIELD PRODUCTION

HAS :gh

cc: Blackwood & Nichols Company
P.0. Box 1237
Durango, Colorado 81301

L. M. Parrish, Jr.



